
Important Notice Important Notice

Punjab Education Development Board has given advertisement

for publishing in Dainik Bhaskar (Hindi) dated 09-07-2014 and in

Hindustan Times (English) & Ajit (Punjabi) on25-07-2014 regarding

allotment of 11 Adarsh schools to Public Private Partners, the last

date for receiving the applications was fixed as on 30'07-2014' But

now the last date has been extended to 08-08-2014 i'e' the

applications shall be received from Private Partners before 05:00PM

on 08-08 -2014,No application received after this date & time shall be

considered.

sd/-
Member SecretarY

Punjab Education Development Board
Date 28-07-2014

Important Note: It is, hereby informed that the construction of the buildings of these

Adarsh schools shall be completed by Punjab Education Development

Board.


